
 

Tonight: Climate Change Discussion, with UHS students. 
I believe postponed by our President, as so many are involved with the fire efforts.  

Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Smith 
 

Future Programs:  

 

17 Dec; Christmas Dinner at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre in the lounge area 
6:00 for 6:30pm 
BYOG      $35 per person, 3 course meal 
Fruit-ham-prawns platters,  
Traditional Christmas roast (turkey and chicken),  
Pudding, Fruit cake and tea-coffee. 
Please let Issa know if you want a fish meal. 
 

24 Dec; No Meeting 
 

31 Dec; No Meeting 
 

January is Rotary’s Awareness Month 
 

7 Jan; Breakfast meeting at ‘Ocean Vibe’, TBC 
 

14 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory Dinner 
 

21 Jan; back to normal meetings at DLC 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Report on meeting of 3 December 2019 
 

Sergeant at arms Ian Tibbles opened the meeting welcoming members to the AGM-Club Assembly.  

President Stephen Hladio congratulated members, PP Rob Powell and the team at Milton IGA for 
their assistance with the Breakfast and Dinners for Emergency personal involved with the Currowan Fire. 
Our thoughts are with the members of the community affected by this fire.  
- President Stephen informed members that a date will by reschedule for the Comedy for a Cause for early 
2020 and the Car raffle has been put on hold for now.     
- President Steve handed the meeting over to PP John Hozack for the AGM.  

PP John Hozack read out the names for the 2020-21 Incoming Board. Congratulations to: 
President Elect: Leonie Smith    President Nominee: Andrea Tucker   
Vice Presidents: Wayne Fry & Phil Brown  Immediate Past President: Stephen Hladio 
Secretary: Dale Wilford     Treasurer: Keith Bennett  
Vocational Director: Bernard Jones  Youth Director: Avril Pryor    
International: Grant Schultz    Community Service: Yvonne Young  

Sergeant at Arms: Ian Tibbles Attendance: Ed Zonneveldt 
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 December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
7 Dec Sat Christmas Trees Sale starts 
12 Dec Thur Jumping Castle, Lions Park 

17 Dec Tues Christmas Dinner 
26 Jan Sun Jumping Castle, Australia Day 
29 Feb Sat Noel Butler visit, Yadboro 

6-7-8 
Mar 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

7 March Sat 
60th Club Anniversary 
Dinner at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

BIRTHDAYS: 12 Dec; Ken Matthews. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 13 Dec; Jenny and Robin Cantrill. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
BY 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


Directors’ report: 
International Director Ian Tibbles budget was explained to the members and the projects to be 
supported by International in the 2019-20 year.  

Community service Director Yvonne Young spoke on the projects for the 2019-20 including 
Working Bees at Rotary Park, the Welcome Sign at Wairo beach, Older Driver Workshop to be held in 
February 2020.  

Vocational Director Leonie Smith spoke on the TAFE Student of the Year award coming up more 
details to follow.  

Almoner Bill Harris stated that Dick Crouch should be home soon and everyone else is well.  

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

End of report 

  

  

  

The SES will contact me if and when they need our help with serving food or to help man the highway closure. 
 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

Now, THAT’S A FUNNELL 

Helping at    Termeil 

at Lions Park 

At the SES, 7 Dec 2019 


